2009 Theme: Godliness

Faith Bible Baptist Church

8688 South Main Street - Eden, New York 14057 Pastor Art Kohl - Assistant Pastor Seth Garland 716-992-2091 - www.fbbc.com

February 22, 2009 Please Pray for This Week's Events:

Sunday:	
Prayer Meeting	9:00 am
Music Practice	9:30 am
Care Ministry Team Meeting	II .
Sunday School for all ages	10:00 am
Morning Service	11:00 am
Nursery: Lisa Gorski, Sue Beebe, Rose Nolder	
Ushers: Jim Evans, Jesse Gannon, Rick Vespa, Don Golabek	
Training Hour	5:30 pm
Men's Meeting	" .
Ladies' Meeting	11
Baptist Boy's Battalion	11
Gracious Girls Class	"
Toddlers Class	II .
Nursery for ages 0-24 months	II
Ladies' Ensemble Practice	6:00 pm
Evening Service	6:30 pm
Nursery: Rachel Czech, Kathy Peterson	
Ushers: Ty Worden, Henry Moore, Terry Benkelman	
Monday:	
Hopevale Ministry to Girls	5:45 pm
Tuesday:	
Bible Institute - Personal Evangelism	7:00 pm
Bible Institute - Personal Finances	8:00 pm
Wednesday:	
Midweek Service	7:00 pm
Kids' Clubs	•
Nursery: Carol Broughton, Jen O'Mara	
Ushers: John Czech, Terry Benkelman, Jesse Gan.	non
Thursday:	F 00 := :==
Eden Nursing Home	5:00 pm
Evans Chapel	7:00 pm
Saturday:	10.1E ora
Men's and Ladies' Visitation Bus Visitation	10:15 am
Next Sunday am:	

Nursery: Laura Hamberger, Jessica Wamback, Hannah Broughton Ushers: Jim Evans, Ty Worden, Andy Allen, Terry Benkelman



Happy Birthday

23 - Joe Devlin 26 - Pastor Kohl 26 - LaTonia Tyler 26 - Mike Sanchez 28 - Jesse Gannon



March Events

- 2-7 Pastor Seth and Renae at New Tribes Missons Conference in Florida
- 7 Saturday Men's Fellowship Breakfast, 9 am. Pastor Marc Loranger of Conewango Valley Baptist Church to speak (Also, turn clocks ahead one hour that night)
- 8 Sunday Missionary to the Artic Circle, Gary Forney, will be back with us for our Evening Service, 6:30 pm
- 13 Friday Actual 26th Anniversary of the church (we will celebrate it on Sunday, April 5)
- 27 Teen Tri-State at Fellowship Bible Baptist Church in Wattsburg, PA. 7 pm
 - 28 Saturday Spring work day at church. Carpet cleaning, etc.

This April our choir and orchestra will again join with Old Time Baptist to present the Ron Hamilton cantata "The Centurion".

Musicians and singers (SATB) are needed, and practices begin soon! See Dan Priore or Rebekah Kohl for more information or a practice schedule.

Parking Lot Fund

We need more parking. The land is paid off. Most of the money for stone has come in. We need about \$25,000 more for asphalt. Please ask the Holy Spirit to guide you in this matter.



A big thanks to John & Sharon Czech for all of their efforts to keep the Charity House clean and presentable for years. Also to Brian Spiller for recently painting the rooms.

The carpet is in need of cleaning. The church can rent a rug scrubber. Want to do the work? See Pastor. The house will not be in use this week, February 23-27. It would be a good time.

If you have enjoyed the "Acts and Facts" magazine and would like to have a <u>free</u> subsciption, call the Institute of Creation Research at 214-615-8300. This magazine will come at no cost. Also you can register to receive the daily devotional "Days of Praise" which will come every 3 months. No cost.

Here's an excerpt, from Pastor George Kohl's newsletter, about Gospel Literature and it's power:

"A study done by the Barna Group and reported in Pulpit Helps revealed that of the 5500 new converts baptized in 100 churches during the year 2006, 39% stated that it was a Gospel tract that they had read that started them thinking of spiritual matters. I'll admit I have always believed in the power of the printed word, but that percentage even astounds me. But more astounding are the figures quoted by the International Bible Society in the article which stated that 53% of all who came to Christ worldwide come through the use of printed Gospel literature.

Pastor's note: My dad got saved through the testimony of some good Christians , and by reading the New Testament. Use Gospel literature! Pass out tracts.

The Sunday School needs your help!

Each of the nine Sunday School classes are having a two month campaign (March & April) for growth in attendance. There is a class for every age between 2 and 102. Meet in the auditorium at 10 AM next Sunday! Put the card in your bulletin on your kitchen table for a few weeks of reminder and prayer.





The Charity House is in need of a new(er) couch. The old one has had it. If you're got one laying around that you don't need, see Pastor today.

Attention ladies! We are in need of Nursery Workers. If you are interested, please see Carrie Nolder.

